
From: Phil.S.Graves@met.police 

Sent: Thursday, March 14, 2024 8:34 AM 

To: Business Licence  

Cc: debbie@houghandbollard.  

Subject: RE: New Adult Gaming Centre - Golden Slots, 169-171 Cricklewood Broadway, 

NW2 3HY - 30828 - Police Reps 

 

Good morning Brent, 

 

All parties concerned are now in agreement with the attached reps therefore police withdraw 

conditions. 

 

Debbie – As discussed, I have removed condition 13 which you highlighted to me. Thank 

you for your assistance with this. 

 

Thanks, 

 

Phil 

 


